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Good morning,
 
At the November 16, 2021 regular meeting, Council for the Town of Grand Valley passed the
following motion:
 
2021-11-26
Moved by P Latam
Seconded by P Rentsch
WHEREAS the current value assessment function ensures that all taxpayers are being fairly assessed
and taxed;
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council is disappointed in the decision to continue the postponement of the
province-wide assessment update and requests this decision be reversed and that MPAC deliver an
assessment update prior to the 2023 taxation year;
AND FURTHER THAT staff be directed to provide a copy of this resolution to the Ministry of Finance,
Municipal Property Assessment Corporation (MPAC), Association of Municipalities Ontario (AMO),
and all municipalities within Dufferin County.
CARRIED
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.
 
Kind regards,
Sabrina VanGerven
 

Sabrina VanGerven, CHRP
Deputy Clerk/Communications Coordinator
Town of Grand Valley | 5 Main Street North, Grand Valley, ON  L9W 5S6
Tel: (519) 928-5652 | Fax: (519) 928-2275 | svangerven@townofgrandvalley.ca
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